
16. CORRESPONDENCE

16.1 Our Youth Our Community Charitable Trust

The Board resolved to receive a letter from the Our Youth Our Community Charitable Trust
thanking the Board for the opportunity to meet and speak to Board members.

16.2 Letter of Appreciation for Garden Pride Award

The Board resolved to receive a letter from two recipients of a Garden Pride Certificate.

16.3 Re-zoning of the Malt Works Site

The Board resolved to receive a letter from the Heathcote Valley Community Association on the
rezoning of the maltworks site and await a meeting of the Regulatory and Consents Committee
on 14 June before it took any further action.


